
Dear ZiF guests, 
 
The ZiF provides spacious conference rooms, offering plenty of space to keep distance to 
others. We have made special arrangements to be able to hold events and provide our 
services under the current pandemic circumstances.   
 
To participate in any event at ZiF, our guests have to provide evidence of full Covid 
vaccination protection, recovery from a Covid infection (within the last six months) or a 
negative rapid test result (not older than 24 hours). For events lasting several days, those 
providing a negative test result have to show a new certificate for each day of the event. 
Proofs will be checked upon entering the building. 
 
Additionally, we ask you to observe the following rules: 

 
• Please disinfect your hands regularly. Disinfectant is available at the entrance doors, 

the cafeteria and in front of each conference room. 
 

• In accordance with current regulations, a protective medical mask covering mouth 
and nose must be worn everywhere in the building including the conference rooms. 
You may take off your mask when seated for meals in the cafeteria. Please bring your 
own mask. In case of questions or problems, please contact the conference office. 

 
• Once the seating arrangements have been made, they shall be maintained for the 

entire duration of the event. 
 

• If you feel symptoms associated with a Covid-infection, please do not enter the 
building. If symptoms occur during an event, please leave immediately and take the 
necessary steps. In case of a confirmed infection, you must immediately report it to 
coronavirus@uni-bielefeld.de. 
 

Bielefeld University’s current safety regulations associated with Covid can be found on the 
University’s website (German and English). 
 
Best regards and stay healthy! 
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